Dear Sponsors:
 
Thank you for your patience. We hope by this time all your accepted students have submitted their abstracts. If your student has not yet submitted, please do so because at this point they may not be included (http://vjas.org/abstracts.html) in the 2020 VJAS Proceedings.
 
Despite these challenging times, our volunteer judges have completed evaluating the papers and we are pleased to announce the section results. Please note that the judges reported scores electronically - therefore, when students receive their score sheets back, some may appear to look as if it wasn’t scored - rest assured, all papers were scored completely in determining awards.
 
In lieu of the physical Research Symposium this year, we are pleased to announce the 2020 Virtual VJAS Annual Meeting! Our brief kick-off Virtual VJAS Opening Session will be Thursday, May 28, at 7:30 PM. This is our first attempt at live-streaming so in the event of technical problems, the meeting may go to a pre-recorded message as a back-up. The live-streaming will be done via YouTube, and the link will be available on our home page (www.vjas.org). We will be announcing section winners at this time and these winners will be posted on the VJAS website after the live-streaming Opening Session.
 
The VJAS Team will continue our usual process of selecting winners beyond the section awards. However, we do need your help in achieving that goal: any student(s) placing first must upload the full paper via the Dropbox link below, including the front registration papers, in a SINGLE PDF document saved and named “CATEGORY_SECTION, if any_LASTNAME_FIRSTNAME” (example of PDF file name: AH_A_Booth_Susan). 
We need these received by Monday, June 1 (https://www.dropbox.com/request/txb63KVVCVmqP06zg9Y7) in order to process these papers to be considered for further awards.
 
Please remember, due to the current financial constraints and uncertainty, monetary awards are limited, if given at all, but we believe that the student’s hard work should be recognized. Please download, fill-in, and print out the certificate for recognition (https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1pqSZTNvAP0tlIE-sO9n3JM2GIM1Lzvlmiv01zP3jeCY/edit?usp=sharing). 
You may also notify your local newspaper of your student’s achievement in the 2020 VJAS Virtual Research Symposium. 
 
Please do not hesitate if you have any questions. Please contact Susan Booth at susan.science@gmail.com  We also would appreciate that sponsors reach out to us with specific questions and concerns, rather than individual students or parents.
 
Thanks again for your support,
The VJAS Team
 

